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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and wishes to request that a meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for June 24 at 10:00 a.m. to bid farewell to Ambassador Jorge Valero, who is leaving his post as Permanent Representative of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the OAS.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., June 11, 2008
General Secretariat of the 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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